DIRERCT REPLY TO

DELHI-TAYLOR OIL CORPORATION
FIDELITY UNION TOWER

DALLAS 1, TEXAS

FARMINGTON DISTRICT OFFICE

P. O. DRAWER 1188
FARMINGTON, NXW MEXICO

September 10, 1962

Mr. Emery Arnold

State of New Mexico

Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Florance No. 30-M
Sec. 1, T-29-N, R-8-W
San Juan County, N, M.

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Attached hereto please find an original and four
(4) copies of Form C-104 “Request for (0il) -
(Gas) Allowable on the above subject well,

The deliverability test period on this well was
scheduled from July 11, 1962 to August 11, 1962,
and we would like to Trequest allowable on this
well retroactive to July 11, 1962,

Yours very truly,

DELHI-TAYLOR OIL CORPORATION

/”
By: ot~ /%ux/(/a/
E. W. GOynn
District Engineer

Jmac //i' {i:i:

Attach.

cc: J. D, Cooper - Dallas . =i



